The 2011 crushing season is expected to commence in
the second half of June. The actual start date will be
finalised pending the estimate for the crop. Howewver it is
expected that cane rail operation will start to commence
around 14 Jume 2011 from Smithfield area in the north to

Fishery Falls in the south.

Unsafe practices include children playing on the cane railway
property, fishing on cane railway bridges, joy-riding on cane
bins or riding trail-bikes along the cane raileway. As you will
appreciate, all these practices are extremely dangerous and

vour assistance in keeping children away from the cane

railway line could prevent serious injury.

Mulgrave Central Mill will be promoting its "Cane Train &wareness 20117 program throughout the 2011 crushing season which

will extend from June to November.




